
Commissioners, 
 
Thank you for your efforts to improve the North Mopac area and address our concerns with 
district 7 and 6. 
I have spoken with several of the folks around here and they are in agreement that we can now 
support this new map. 
 
To be sure, its a compromise.  We could quibble about bringing the south line of 7 further north 
and further west, but we understand the competing interests.  This will work, at least for the 
neighborhoods I am most concerned with.  And is far more reasonable in terms of compactness. 
 
Thank you for taking our input seriously, and we appreciate your Herculean efforts in this 
complicated task. 
 
Since we are happier, you will likely not hear much from our ranks, but if you receive blowback 
from other groups that want to pressure you to revert your decisions, PLEASE reach out to us 
before making changes and we will round up all the support you need for the direction you are 
going now. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Javier Bonafont 
Walnut Crossing, Precinct 263 
 


